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TO:	Mayor Laurie A. Jadwin City Administrator
Director of Finance Members of City Council City Attorney
Clerk of Council

FROM:	Amanda Parker, Clerk of Court

DATE:	January 13, 2020

SUBJECT:	Public Defender Contract - 2020



ACTION ITEMS FROM THE CLERK OF COURT

ACTION ITEM # 1 – Public Defender Contract for 2020:

· The contract with the Public Defender’s office technically ended on January 1, 2020.  The contract for 2020 was received today, will be retroactive to January 1, 2020 and is also attached.   The new contract is for $46.06 / case which is a 44% decrease over last year’s $81.90 / case price. In 2018, the Public Defender’s office represented 17 cases for a total expenditure of $1303. 05.  As of September 30, 2019, they have represented 10 cases for a total of $891.00.
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